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Mr. Grote Reber 
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Dear Grote: 

Just a brief note to convey the season1s 
greetings. Not having heard anything from your 
direction recently, I presume you are busy and 
happy. 

Incidentally, I heard from Professor 
Williams at the University of New England, who upped 
the ante somewhat with a request for about $5,000. 
I suspect we may be able to do something for him but 
it is still pending. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. If you 
were in a different location I'd say Aloha. 

Best wishes, 

~ 
Charles H. Schauer 
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